
MOTHER  TERESA’S  ORDER
CONTACTED: WORLDWIDE CAMPAIGN
BEGINS
Catholic League president Bill Donohue announces the start of
a worldwide campaign protesting the decision by officials from
the Empire State Building to deny Mother Teresa the honor of
having her blue and white colors shine from the tower on
August 26, the 100th anniversary of her birth; the U.S. Postal
Service is honoring her that day with a stamp:

Today I am writing to the leaders of the Missionaries of
Charity, the congregation of nuns founded by Mother Teresa,
asking them to join with us in this campaign. It is the first
of many such campaigns that will run through the summer, if
necessary. Religious leaders, including those well beyond the
Catholic community, will be asked to join with us; we will do
the same with secular leaders. And we will remind everyone
that the Empire State Building, owned by Anthony Malkin, had
no problem honoring the Communist Chinese revolution on its
60th anniversary last year, even though 77 million innocent
persons were murdered under Mao Zedong.

Accordingly, I am writing to the Missionaries of Charity in
Calcutta, Rome, Paris, London, Toronto, San Francisco, Dallas
and the Bronx. On Monday, I will announce who is next on our
list. We have the time, the resources and the determination to
get the job done. And our game plan will not be reserved to a
worldwide letter-writing campaign. So stay tuned.

To sign our petition, click here

To register a protest, e-mail Melanie Maasch at the Empire
State Building, mmaasch@esbnyc.com

To contact Anthony Malkin, write to him at Malkin Properties,
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